
I recently read in the Denver Post Newspaper that you are receiving public 
comments regarding possible changes at Centennial airport.  My home address 
is: 
11653 E Ida Ave 
Englewood, CO 80111 
 
We are directly in the current flight pattern as planes takeoff and land. 
Our neighborhood is constantly barraged throughout the day with loud jets. 
Often times this extends into the late night hours between 10 PM and 6 am. 
They fly low and they rattle the houses in the neighborhood.  Every week we 
are awoken by planes @ 2 am.   Most planes we do not notice especially the 
propeller planes and some jet planes.  We are asking the FAA to please ban 
the landings of the loudest jet planes from Centennial Airport and we are 
asking the FAA to please restrict jet planes from taking off and landing 
between 10 PM and 6-7am with the exception of emergencies.  My family and I 
thank you for taking the time to review the issue and would welcome you or 
any other FAA officials into our neighborhood to hear for yourself. 
 
Thank you! 
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